
Senate Enrollment Committee  

Friday, 2/24/2017, Oak Hall 236, 10-11am 

 

Present:  

Christopher Clark, History 

Nathan Fuerst, Admissions Office 

Idalis Garcia, Undergraduate Student Government 

Eva Gorbants, School of Fine Arts 

Mansour Ndiaye, CLAS 

Wendi Richardson, Early College Experience 

Brian Rockwood, Registrar’s Office 

Susana Ulloa, ISS Academic Program Center 

Sebastian Wogenstein, Chair, Literature, Culture & Languages 

 

 

1) Minutes of the meeting on November 14th were approved 

 

2) Report by Nathan Fuerst, Admissions Office 

 

a) Slight reduction in new freshmen (target 3600) 

b) Slight increase in transfers (target 900) 

c) Budget: limited growth due to limited funding 

d) New pilot program “Storrs Spring Admission”: 100 students who would have been 

waitlisted in the past are admitted to regional campuses and may transfer to Storrs in the 

spring. Website: http://admissions.uconn.edu/spring-admission  

e) Retention rate of undergraduates comparing well to other colleges and significantly 

above peer institutions 

f) Stamford: CSE can now be completed entirely in Stamford, DMD available 

 

3) Brian Rockwood reported no significant changes in classroom scheduling situation (peak 

days: T/Th between 9 and 5) 

 

4) Plans for further meetings this semester:  

 

a) Invite VP for Global Affairs Dan Weiner to discuss international student enrollment 

and support, especially in light of new federal regulations 

b) Invite regional campus directors  

 

 

http://admissions.uconn.edu/spring-admission

